
 

  RE OEF-ADJ#2 S12741 

 

 

        INVESCO REAL ESTATE FUND 
 

Dear Shareholder, 

  

You are receiving this letter regarding a current investment you hold in the Invesco Real Estate Fund. 

The Special Meeting of Shareholders has been adjourned to July 31, 2025, to vote on a proposal to 

change the Fund’s classification from “diversified” to “non-diversified.” 

  

This change would give the Fund’s managers more flexibility to invest in high-conviction positions, 

better aligning with its benchmark. If approved, the change will take effect after shareholder notice 

through updated disclosures. 

  

If not approved, the Fund will remain diversified, potentially limiting greater return potential. 

  

The Board of Trustees unanimously recommends a vote FOR the proposal. 

  

If you're unsure about this investment, please contact your Financial Advisor 

and have them call us on your behalf at 1-888-705-5299. 
 
 

  

Vote by Phone 

Speak with a proxy voting specialist today by calling 1-888-705-5299. 

Hours of Operation: Monday-Friday: 10 a.m. to 11 p.m. ET 

                                 Saturday 12:00 pm to 5:00 pm 

You may also call the toll-free number on the enclosed card and follow the prompts. 

 

 

Vote by Internet by visiting the internet address on the enclosed card and following the 

instructions. 

 

 

Vote by Mail by completing, signing, and dating the enclosed card and returning it in 

the enclosed prepaid return envelope. 

 

If you have any questions or need assistance in voting, please contact our proxy solicitor toll-free 

at 1-888-705-5299.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

 
To receive a free copy of the Proxy Statement, please call the funds’ solicitor toll free at 1-888-705-5299 or go 

to https://proxyvotinginfo.com/p/invre  

https://proxyvotinginfo.com/p/invre

